
From: Kester, Tony
To: Theriot, Susan <stheriot@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 5/30/2013 12:01:39 PM
Subject: FW: New ADSSP funding opportunity

From: Grantees of AoA Alzheimer grant program [mailto:ADSSP_GRANTEE@LIST.NIH.GOV] On Behalf Of Patricia Yuen 
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 11:11 AM 
To: ADSSP_GRANTEE@LIST.NIH.GOV
Subject: New ADSSP funding opportunity

The Department of Health and Human Services Forecast site has just posted notice of a forthcoming, 
FY2013 Alzheimer's Disease Supportive Services Program Funding Opportunity Announcement 
(FOA) entitled, Creating and Sustaining Dementia-Capable Service Systems for People with
Dementia and their Family Caregivers. We anticipate that the FOA will beposted on www.grants.
gov in early June, with applications likely due in early July. Those who are interested in reading a
brief summary of the forthcoming FOA, could go to the following website:

https://extranet.acf.hhs.gov/hhsgrantsforecast/index.cfm?switch=grant.
view&gff_grants_forecastInfoID=65702

Best,

Your ADSSP National Resource Center Team
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